
 
 
 

March 31, 2023

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
 
I am requesting funding for the CARE Community Center Sacramento Facility project in fiscal 
year 2024. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Lao Family Community Development, Inc., 
located at 2325 E. 12th Street, Suite 226 Oakland, CA 94601. The project is located at 3205 
Hurley Way, Sacramento, CA 95864 
 
The funding would be used for the renovation of the CARE Community Center Sacramento 
Facility including sewer and water infrastructure replacements to accommodate the growing 
needs of a nearly 70-year old facility.  
 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would modernize a facility that 
provides critical community resources for jobseekers, new immigrants and refugees, and small 
business owners. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 
U.S.C. 5305(a)(4).  
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ami Bera, M.D. 
Member of Congress 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


